

Denver Metropolitan Affiliate 1835 Franklin Street, Denver, CO 80218 303-744-2088 Helpline 1-800 I'M AWARE www.komendenver.org

July 9, 2007

Denver Association of Lease & Title Analysts P.O. Box 3062 Denver, CO 80201-3062

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Denver Metropolitan Affiliate of Susan G. Komen for the Cure, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous gift of \$500.00 made in memory of Evy Marks. Your gift is a lasting tribute to Evy and will directly benefit the many uninsured or underinsured individuals served through our grantee organizations.

As you may know, the Susan G. Komen Foundation was established in 1982 because of a promise between sisters Nancy Brinker and Susan G. Komen. Before her death from breast cancer at the age of 36, Suzy asked her sister to do everything possible to bring an end to this terrible disease. Through the Foundation, Nancy has kept her promise. Today, the newly renamed Susan G. Komen for the Cure is an international organization with a network of 100,000 volunteers working through 125 local Affiliates and Komen Race for the Cure® events. Together with its Affiliate Network, corporate partners and generous donors, the Foundation has raised over \$1 billion for the fight against breast cancer.

The Denver Metropolitan Affiliate was founded in 1994 to carry out the mission of the national organization on a local level. As a grant-making organization, the Affiliate awards the funds raised through events such as the Komen Denver Race for the Cure®, the Pink Tie AffairTM and the generosity of individual and corporate donors, right back into the community through its well-established grants program. We are currently funding 35 innovative breast health and breast cancer projects totaling over \$3 million. These projects specifically target the medically underserved in our 12-county service area. In addition to these local projects, each year we contribute 25% of our net revenue to fund innovative international and national breast cancer research through our national organization. We are proud to be a highly volunteer involved organization which allows us to maintain a low expense to revenue ratio, and are committed to being good stewards of your contribution.

Again, thank you for joining us in the fight against breast cancer.

Warmest Regards,

Marilyn Saltzman

Manly Paltyman

Board President

Valerie Chilawaki for your your Valerie Chilawaki Executive Director

Please Note. To comply with IRS requirements regarding charitable donations, we affirm that no goods or services have been provided to you by the Denver Metropolitan Affiliate in consideration of your contribution.

The greatest risk factors for breast cancer are being female and growing older.